



Greetings to all from our gang in Malawi. It has been so long since our last newsletter however as you can see by this picture we have been very busy. Since Dec 2016 we have double the number of our children. We are now up to 18 children and expecting to be up to our goal of 21 soon.

All these children come from very bad situations, so we feel blessed to be able to be a help to them.

We now have 2- 3 year olds (Hazel and Promise), 1- 6 year old (Happiness), 4-7 year olds (Precious, Deborah, Patricia, and Rosie), 1- 8 year old (Dorothy), 2-10 year olds (Lucy and Manes), 2 - 12 year olds (Esther, Tamandani), 1 - 14 year old (Esther), 2 - 15 Year olds (Alice and Tisunge) 2- 19 year olds (Violet and Dalitso), and on 20 Year old (Ida).

We now have 4 children with HIV/AIDS which has its challenges. They are on ARVs drugs morning and night and antibiotic every night. Mostly they are very healthy except if there is a cold or flu around they are the first to get it and usually the last to shake it.

All are back in school once again except the 2 youngest and the 2 oldest who have finished high school this year. Vi and Ida will be attending YWAM for 5

months starting Nov 3rd.

We have finished building the dinning room complex and it is being put to good use. A friend here in Malawi bought tiles and glue and grout to tile the dining hall. What a blessing.

6400 Crown Dr Prince George BC V2K 2G1 Phone 250 552 9249 Email Steward@karemw.com Web Site http://www.karemw.com

In February this year we started to build new dorms to house our expanding family in Malawi. It also housed part of the team that came to visit in Aug this year. The picture here is the ground breaking.





We built the foundation for 4 rooms and finished 2 rooms by the time the team comes. We built this foundation and rooms for just over \$14000. It will take another about another \$11000 to finish this project.

In January this year we started our church that we call Likwakwanda Community Church mainly because we live in Likwakwanda Village. We are up to about 35 regular members a and many that drop in from time to time. Once the older girls finish Ywam they want to



work with us so we will then start a discipleship school. Matt 28:19 commissions us to go to all nations making disciples.

We are now in Canada having arrived on Sept. 14th. We will be here until the 30th of Oct. We have number of events and trip planned however we would like to visit as many as possible.

We are holding and **Inform and Invite** event on Sunday Oct 22nd at 7pm at Family Worship Centre in Prince George at 3400 Hart Highway Rd. Everyone is welcome refreshment will be served.

Also in Chilliwack on Oct 11th we will be holding an **Inform and Invite**. For this event please let us know if you want to come as space will be limited.

Contact either Steward or Joan. **Steward** Steward@karemw.com 250-614-9887 **Joan** Joan@karemw.com 250-640-2415.

We would like to see as many as possible while we are here and if you would like us to share at your church, home group, or Sunday school you also may contact us at the above contacts.

We are looking forward to seeing you all.

In His Service Together <JESUS><

Steward & Joan